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December 5, 2008

Edward A. Flynn . .

Chief of Police

Milwaukee Police Department
749 West State Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53203

Dear Chief Flynn:

The Milwaukee Brewers have received your November 24, 2008 correspondence,

in which you express the Milwaukee Police Deparhncnt’s desire to exercise the 2009
extension option contingent upon mutual consent to increase the hourly rate cap under

Section 5(b) (Police Officers) from $45.22 to $45.97.

The Brewers approve of the modification to Section 5(b). Enclosed is a signed
and dated copy of your November 24, 2008 correspondence. 1 look forward to our

continued relationship through the 2009 season.
Very truly yours,

Rick Schlesinger
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